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Mr. David Newell

Trend Exploration, Ltd.

Seventeenth Street Plaza - Suite 2000
1225 17th Street

Denver, Colorado 80202

RE: #2-16 State
NE NE 16-6N-90W

Dear Mr. Newell:

On October 18, 1985, Trend advised the Commission that they
wished to withdraw the application to complete the subject well
as a saltwater disposal well and cancel the hearing scheduled
for October 21, 1985.

On the basis of our conversation today and your statement that
a full string of casing is in the well my main concern of
possible pollution has been alleviated. As soon as your
situation has settled please file an OGCC Form 5, Completion
Report, on the well and a plan for plugging and abandonment if
that is what you anticipate doing. If you have any questions,
please contact me.

Very truly yours,
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William R. Smith, P.E. qy?%éif
Director 7
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